
 

 

 

Valued Customer:  

Greetings! New Star is in the process of building a Revit file for each fixture.  

Please contact our office if the required Revit file is not available at this time 

for the Lighting fixture you have selected. 

 

Thank You for your patience. 

Regards, 

New Star Lighting 

4000 S Bell Avenue Chicago, IL 60609 

MAIN  [773] 847-1400 FAX [773] 254-6811 

 


